

Planning & Land Use Department Town of Barrington PO Box 660 333 Calef Highway Barrington, NH 03825 603.664.0195 barrplan@metrocast.net barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION

August 6, 2015

George Tsoukalas PO Box 684 Barrington, NH 03825 By: Barry Gier, P.E.
Jones & Beach Engineers, Inc.
PO Box 219
Stratham, NH 03885

Re:

238-7-TC-15-SR (Millo's Pizza-George Tsoukalas) Request by applicant for Site Review to construct a water system with associated pump house, waterline, and access across the subject property between Map 238, Lot 4 and Map 238, Lot 16.21 and waiver from Section 3.2.10(7) parking requirements for the proposed project. This project is located on a 2.26 acre lot (Map 238, Lot 7) in the Town Center (TC) Zoning District.

Dear Barry:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its August 4, 2015 meeting **CONTINUED** your application to the August 18, 2015 meeting.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Marcia J. Gasses

Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

CC:

Jae Whitelaw, Mitchell Municipal Group John Arnold, Hinckley, Allen Snyder

Gregory D. Wirth